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Dear Parents /Guardians, 

 

It is with deep regret that we must, once again, postpone our celebrations of First Holy Communion and 

Confirmation across our parishes/areas (Springfield/Jobstown/Brookfield/Fettercairn).  This is due to the 

latest government restrictions to contain the coronavirus. 

 

This is a huge disappointment for all of us, not least the children/young people.  Please reassure them that we 

will celebrate these Sacraments with them as soon as it is possible.  Remind them that they are helping to 

save lives by making this sacrifice now. 

 

Please continue to pray with/for your children.  Pray for our families, parish communities, and our frontline 

workers. 

 

We will re-organise our Sacraments as soon as possible after restrictions are lifted. 

 

Fr. Pat McKinley 

 

 

 

 


